
 

 

 

Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God)  

Reception Home Learning 2022-2023 

Dear Parents or Carers, 

Home learning in Reception alternative between a Home Learning Journey with Literacy, 
Maths and Understanding the World tasks as well as CPG Phonic Workout; CPG Maths 
Workout Books and Maths Passport for rapid recall.  

In order to consolidate work covered in class, Literacy, Maths and Understanding the 
World tasks will be set as explained below.  

Reading: All children will be expected to take part in reading on a daily basis for at 
least 15 minutes. Pages read should be recorded and parents are asked to sign their 
childÕs Reading Record to show that daily reading has been completed. The Reading 
Record should be in school everyday as part of school and home communication. In 
addition to this, all children will have tasks in their Home Learning focused on their 
reading comprehension skills as well as the Phonic Workout books for blending and 
segmenting sounds they have learnt 

Maths: All children will be given a formal piece of maths homework to be completed in 
the workbook they have been given.  

Spellings: Spring 1 (January, 2023), children will have a list of spellings weekly which 
will be practiced in class. These lists will be tested every Monday. All children have 
been given a copy of the spelling lists for this term. Further copies will be found on the 
Reception class page of the school website.  

All Home Learning will be set on Friday and must be returned to school by the following 
Wednesday for marking. 

Your support in helping your child with their tasks is greatly appreciated. Please do not hesitate 
to get in touch with me if you would like further information or would like to talk about 
homework.  

Miss Robinson 


